
 

         DONATIONS REQUESTED 

Each year, from January-March, I collect 
donations for our Troops over seas.    
 
This year we have received 2 special requests
from: 
 
SSG Erik Lynch,            LT Curtis Persinger 
HHT 1/3 ACR,               223rd Military Police CO
1st CST Q-West IRAQ    18th MP BDE 
APO AE 09351.            CAMP LIBERTY, IRAQ
                                         AE APO  09342 
 
They both would like to set up archery ranges at 
their bases and would like our assistance. 
 
We are looking for Hunting magazines and 
videos as well as 3-D Targets, Shooting Blocks, 
Archery Equipment and Paper Targets.  Any help 
would be greatly appreciated.  I am also 
collecting cash donations that will be used to buy 
the above mentioned items.  All donations will 
be boxed and sent to their Divisions in Iraq.   
 
I ask for your help and cooperation in this 
collection effort.    If you would like to make a 
donation, please contact me, Christine Garrity, 
on behalf of Tri-Village Bowhunters, at 518-766-
0367. 

PLEASE 
REMEMBER: 

 FREEDOM DOES 
NOT COME 

FREE!! 
 

PLEASE  HELP US 
SUPPORT OUR 

TROOPS 


